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Any queries pertaining to the above or any other aspect of Halaal may be referred 
to our offices. 

 

RAMADAAN – JUST 60 DAYS AWAY 
 

We make earnest duas that Allah Ta’ala allows us to witness Ramadaan 

once again, a mere 60 days away. 

 

Our sisters, mothers and wives must be congratulated for taking on the 

arduous preparation of savouries for the iftaar table each year. Huge 

quantities of supplies of meat and poultry products are purchased and 

prepared in hot kitchens in addition to their normal duties. 

 

What they don’t need is rumour-mongering targeting the Halaal status of 

poultry and meat. These mischievous rumours create unnecessary 

confusion. 

 

Please be assured that all poultry and meat which is certified and 

approved by SANHA is undoubtedly Halaal and may be consumed with 

confidence. 

 

A full list is available on our website or call our Helpline. 

 

Our Ulama are willing to address the community via a 

public programme in your Musjid. Kindly request your 

Imaam/Trustees/Officials to contact us via e-mail 

at pro-kzn@sanha.org.za and we shall facilitate a 

programme accordingly, Insha Allah. 
 

WE ARE HERE FOR YOU 
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